
   Gretna Basketball Association 
 

Coaches, 

Welcome to the 2018, 16th Annual Gretna Basketball Association (GBA) tournament! 

We trust that you, your players and your fans will have a great experience!  If there is anything we can 
do to assist you while you are here, please look for our green, gray, or black GBA shirts and let us know 
how we can help. 

IMPORTANT!!  Teams that are playing the first game of Friday night, scheduled for 6:30pm, will not be 
allowed into the gyms until 10 minutes prior to game time, as our school teams will have practices going 
on.  Facility doors will open 30 minutes before the first game. 

A few quick reminders: 

● Please complete your team’s Score Sheet and Roster (names and jersey #’s) before each game 
● Each team will need to provide either one adult score keeper or a clock operator for each game 
● Game results will be posted online to tourneymachine.com 45-60 minutes after games are 

completed. 
● When arriving for your first game, TWO wristbands per team will be given to coaches to wear on 

your wrists (please do this) 
● Please wait in hallways or commons areas before games and hold the basketballs. 
 

Admission is $5.00 per day for adults, $12.00 for a weekend pass, and all students and children are free. 

If you have any other questions leading up to the tournament, please contact us at 
gretnagba@gmail.com . 

 

Thanks again! 

Gretna Basketball Association 
Tournament Committee 
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